Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP RFP 2020007 Administration of CEU's for the Operator Certification Program in FL

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is requesting responses from multiple vendors to assist the Division of Water Resource Management (DWRM), Operator Certification Program (OCP), with administering Continuing Education Units (CEUs) for professions related to Water Treatment Plant Operators, Wastewater Treatment Plant Operators, and Water Distribution System Operators.  The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with subsection 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu.
